
RE: Letter Opposing HB 4092 

 

Dear Chair McClain and Committee Members: 
 
The focus of HB 4092 is the Aurora Airport. The measure has been 
referred to your House Committee on Transportation Policy 
scheduled for a public hearing on February 9th, and is clearly an 
underhanded attempt by airport users/developers to commercialize 
land near the airport fence specifically designated for Exclusive Farm 
Use.  
 
There is a prescribed process for that, one that favors public 
involvement. And the public, in the form of local communities which 
will bear the brunt of increased noise pollution, deserves to be heard 
in this matter! 
 
I respectfully request your attention and influence, to the extent 
possible, be used to defeat this measure.  Thank you. 
 
     Bill Benedetto 
     Oregon Attorney (Inactive) 
     7140 SW Arbor Lake Drive 
     Wilsonville, OR 97070   
 
  

 


